
Florida Department of Transportation 
On-The-Job  

Training Program 

 
On-The-Job Training is part of the contractor’s Equal Employment     
Opportunity Affirmative Action Program.  Contractors are  
encouraged to utilize the On-The-Job Training (OJT) Program to 
achieve diversity in the construction and transportation industry.  
 
 

 
There are many opportunities to work in the construction field. 
A few examples of the training classifications that are available 
through the OJT program are:  Rough Roller Operator, Grade  
Checker, Asphalt Screed Operator, Backhoe Operator, and many, 
many more.  The OJT program is a great opportunity for someone 
who has not been in the construction industry.   The contractor will 
train you and there is no experience necessary for this program, just 
the willingness to learn. 
 

For more information about the OJT program and career                
opportunities in the construction industry, contact one of our       
contractors.  You can start with the CCD Sponsors at 
WWW.CCDFL.org www.ccdfl.org/central


